
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
22 February 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
Christ Church Grammar School has been invited to perform an item at the Independent Primary 
School Heads of Australia (IPSHA) Performing Arts Festival, hosted by Penhros College, in Term 2. 
We are looking for approximately 30 to 40 Year 5 students interested in being involved in a 
musical theatre song and dance item for the festival. No singing and/or dance experience is 
required, just a positive attitude, enthusiasm and willingness to learn. As there are limited 
rehearsals, students must remain committed and attend all sessions. Please see information 
below regarding the rehearsals.  
 
Rehearsal Details 
Day:   Tuesday (Weeks 6 to 10, Term 1 and Weeks 1 to 3, Term 2) 
Time:  7.30am to 8.15am 
Venue: Preparatory School Drama Room 
 
On the day of the performance, boys will be transported from Christ Church to Penhros for the 
day for a technical rehearsal, a closed matinee dress rehearsal and participate in a number of 
networking and team building activities before the evening performance. Boys will remain at 
Penhros and will need to be collected at the conclusion of the event. Please see information 
below regarding the performance day. 
 
Performance Details 
Day:   Tuesday 16 May or Wednesday 17 May (TBC) 
Time:  7.00pm to 8.30pm 
Venue: Rixon Theatre, Penhros College 
Tickets: $15 per person, limited to 2 tickets per performer 
 
More details of the performance will be communicated closer to the event. 
 
If your son would like to participate in the festival, please email Mr Dawson and Mrs Yapp by 
Friday 24 February. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Eboney Yapp       Ryan Dawson 
Music Co-ordinator      Drama Co-ordinator 
Preparatory School      Preparatory School 
Email: eyapp@ccgs.wa.edu.au      Email: rdawson@ccgs.wa.edu.au  
 
 
 


